From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 1/7/2011 3:47:17 PM

To: 'Deal, Matthew' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: RE: Did our DC Office ever get back to you ?

Sorry to hear that. Our office is in the building adjacent to the hotel where NARUC has hosted it the last few
years. We will get you time.

From: Deal, Matthew [mailto:matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 3:46 PM

To: Cherry, Brian K

Subject: Re: Did our DC Office ever get back to you ?

No. I wasn't able to switch up my schedule to have meetings that would have been worth it for either side. I'll
have to try for NARUC week.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

----- Reply message -----

From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com>
Date: Wed, Jan 5,2011 5:52 pm

Subject: Did our DC Office ever get back to you ?
To: "Deal, Matthew" <MJD(@cpuc.ca.gov>
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